

Tarek Sobh President

November 6, 2023

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard, President Harvey Mudd College Office of the President 301 Platt Boulevard Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard.

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students at Lawrence Technological University, as well as the Lawrence Technological University Board of Trustees, I would like to congratulate you on your inauguration as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College.

I thank you for the invitation to join you on Friday, March 1, 2024 for your inauguration. Unfortunately, I have a prior commitment and am unable to attend the festivities, but please accept my sincere congratulations on this high honor.

Best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Tarek Sobh, Ph.D.

J 5657

Lawrence Technological University

President

